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MEMO 
 

DATE:   September 3, 2024 

TO:  Historic Landmarks Commission (HLC) 

CC:  Kara Fioravanti (PPD), Staci Monroe (PPD) 

FROM:  Brandon Spencer-Hartle (BPS) 

SUBJECT:  October 14, 2024, LGBTQ+ Historic Sites Project Briefing  

On October 14, 2024, the HLC will receive a briefing from BPS regarding the completion of the multi-
year LGBTQ+ Historic Sites Project. The LGBTQ+ Historic Sites Project was launched in 2022 using 
funding from the National Park Service, State Historic Preservation Office, and Portland City Council. 
The project has resulted in three National Register nominations, a 90-property historic resource survey, 
and a citywide historic context statement for LGBTQ+ history during the 1905-1994 period. The briefing 
will include a summary of project deliverables followed by commission questions and discussion.  

Following the briefing, final project deliverables will be posted to the project website for public review: 
https://www.portland.gov/bps/planning/historic-resources/lgbtq-historic-sites  
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